The Honorable Vanessa E. Atterbeary, Chair;
Delegate Matthew Morgan,

and Members of the Ways and Means Committee
Maryland House of Delegates

Annapolis, MD

Re: HB 144 — Motor Fuel Tax — SUPPORT

Dear Chair Atterbeary, Delegate Morgan, and Members of the Committee,

I strongly urge you to support HB 144. With inflation on the rise, Marylanders are currently suffering
financially. This would not only serve as, yet another, financial blow to the citizens of Maryland, but also,
as a snowball effect, to the economy of the state of Maryland.

Repealing a requirement that certain motor fuel tax rates be adjusted in future years based on growth in
the Consumer Price Index for All Urban Consumers would allow an already unaffordable, but necessary,
commodity, be less so.

Please vote for a FAVORABLE Report for HB144- Motor Fuel Tax.

Sincerely,
Sarah Price
221 Miller Street

Westernport, MD 21562




